
School Board Meeting/Workshop:   November 28, 2016 
 

Subject:       Out-of-State Trip 
        Washington DC 
 
Presenter:       Scott Thielman, 
        Superintendent 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:   
 Recommend final approval 

 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
Itinerary was presented at the September Board Workshop.  Trip is provided through 
the “Close Up” program and provides students with a hands-on Civics experience in our 
nation’s Capital.   Six students will participate February 19-24, 2017.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 


